
CONDOLENCES 
Our sympathy goes out to Rob Johnston on the passing of his father, 
Robert  Johnston, on Thursday October 25.  Visitation and funeral Friday 
morning, Nov. 2 at St. George’s Anglican Church.  Further details at 
woodfuneralhome.ca 

Roselawn History 
On October 17, the Grey County Historical Society held their monthly 
meeting at our clubhouse. Linda Stinson presented the history of 
Roselawn Bowling Club, as well as the history of lawn bowling, to the 25 
or so people in attendance.  


2019 Board of Directors


Linda Stinson, President            
Marie Mills, Past-President      
Pat Dickey, Secretary             
Brenda Long, Treasurer            
Mike Gvildys, Greens Manager   
Angie Clark                          
John Flynn                           
Bob Menzies

Upcoming 
Events 

Thursday a.m. 
November 1 
Sanding the 
greens 

Wednesday, Nov. 7 
Breakfast Club, 
10:00 a.m at 
Kettles. 

Wednesday, Nov.7 
7:00 p.m.  Board 
Meeting  

Save the Date! 
April 27, 2019  
BOWLED OVER - 
A night of 
comedy and 
music—stay 
tuned!
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Greens Work 
The greens have been sliced, fertilized, seeded and mowed.  
And the grass is growing and looking great.  However, partly 
because of wet weather, and partly because Cleve was on 
vacation (and he has the trailer to transport the sand), we have 
not yet been able to get the sand down.  Mike is looking at 
next Thursday morning (9’ish), Nov. 1 (when it’s supposed to 
be dry) to do this work, and needs some able bodied 
volunteers to help spread a light coating of sand.  If you can 
help, please let Mike know, 519 416-6747.  Also needed are a 
couple of wheelbarrows, shovels and some garden rakes 
(metal with a flat back) to move and spread the sand. 


